
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear SPS Family, 
March Newsletter 

 

 The “Luck of the Irish” is upon us - Happy March Everyone!  This month 

is full of events kicking off with Ash Wednesday; please come join us in 

Worship on Wednesday, March 1, 2017, at 12:00.   

 The return of Fish Friday begins on March 3, 2017; come support our 

Church and School.  After enjoying Worship Wednesday and some delicious fish 

Friday, please attend the St. Paul School Annual Gala.  It will be held on 

Saturday, March 4, 2017, at the Mountaineer Casino.  Tickets are for sale in 

the office.  All proceeds of the event go toward St. Paul School. 

 St. Patrick’s Day falls on Friday, March 17, 2017, and the students and 

staff are to be dressed in their festive Green and White (St. Patty’s Day 

Free Dress). 

 The last week of March is Testing Week.  I am asking that everyone put 

their best foot forward to help St. Paul School raise their scores ten points 

this year.  I will be sending home more information this month, but I can 

tell you if we hit our goal - a huge surprise will take place.  God Bless, 

Irish Pride, and Be Kind. 

Mr. Lucas Parsons 

Principal 

                                       MARCH 2017 

SAINT PAUL CATHOLIC SCHOOL 

                                                  PHONE 304-748-5225 

 BE KIND 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

   

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER: 

3/1-Ash Wednesday 
        Noon service-ashes only 
        Led by 5th grade 
3/4-ST. Paul’s School 4th Annual GALA- 
        Mountaineer Casino. Doors open at 5:30PM. Dinner     
         at 6:30PM 
3/8-Liturgy of the Hours-Prayer Service 
        Grades Close 
        No Pre 4-in service for Pre 4 teachers 
3/9-ACRE test 5th & 8th grades 
3/10-Report Cards 
3/12-Madonna High School “Baubles and Bags” Event 
3/15-Lent/Penance Service: Grades 3, 4 and 5 
3/17-St. Patricks Day-Free Dress-Wear your  
          green and white  
3/21-7th & 8th grades walk to St. Mary’s Byzantine   
         Church @ 9 AM 
3/22-Lent/Penance Service: Grades 6, 7 and 8  
3/27-3/31-Standardized Testing Week-more info to    
           follow 
 

 

 

 

Pre 3, Pre 4 and 

Kindergarten Registration 

It is still not too late to register your child for Pre 3, 

Pre 4 and Kindergarten. Classes are filling up, so 

register as soon as possible. 

DC Fundraiser 

Thank you to all who came out to watch the 
Teachers vs the 7th and 8th grades play volleyball. It 

was a fun day had by all. Thank you for your 
generosity which will help toward their DC trip.  

Our library is in need of books. The older students are 

quickly reading the books available and soon will be out 

of books!!! Can you help us to fill the shelves so they can 

continue challenging their brains?  

 

Please support the Holy Name Men 

Fish Fry each Friday during lent from 

11:00 AM-6:00 PM. 

Delivery/Carry out/Dine In 

304-797-1182 

 

 

Delia Givens-Aquinas Medal Recipient  

Michele Martin-Silver Apple Recipient 

St. Paul School Students, Faculty and Staff are very proud of 

your accomplishments!!!! Way to go Delia and Mrs. Martin. 

Please remember to keep your lunch bills 

and tuition accounts up to date!! This is a tremendous 

help to the school and students. Thank you.  

Everyone must register for 

the Diocesan Tuition Assistance by April 15.  

Register at www.factsmgt.com  

 

Order by March 20th!! 



 


